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22nd September 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 3 will be taking part in the Chance to Dance programme and will be visiting the Elmhurst 
Ballet School in Birmingham to watch the Royal Ballet Demonstration. 
 
The visit will take place on Monday 2nd October 2023.  We will travel by coach leaving 
Springdale at 9.15am and arriving back to school in time for lunch. 
 
There is no cost for this visit but you will need to give your permission via School 
Comms/School Gateway. 
 
Thank you 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs z Lowe 

 
Mrs Z Lowe 
Headteacher 
 


